
 
 

 

20 July 2021 

 

Dear EMS lecturers 

 

Attached herewith is the A4 document (entitled A4 Arrangements for undergraduate first 

semester modules rescinding all previous academic criteria for access to A4) that we will send to 

students this afternoon or early tomorrow morning (after communication from the ICBC to 

students).   

 

The assessment task team together with the Dean, Chairs, and Directors worked on this 

document over the past weeks as the “rules” and “communication” around A4’s changed 

numerous times. Apologies for the added administrative burden that this could have caused 

you stemming from student enquires etc. 
 

This will be our final document and we will apply these scenario rules without exception. 

 

I wish you well for the week. Stay warm and safe. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Prof Ronel du Preez   

Vise-Dekaan (Leer en Onderrig)  |  Vice-Dean (Learning and Teaching) 

Professor: Bedryfsielkunde  |  Professor: Industrial Psychology 

Fakulteit Ekonomiese en Bestuurswetenskappe | Faculty of Economic and Management Sciences 

e: rdp@sun.ac.za  |  t: +27 21 808 9562  |  a: 701 CGW Shumann Building, Bosman Street, Stellenbosch, 

7600 
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